
17 June 2020  

 

 
REHEARSAL THIS WEEK 
 
Looking forward to catching up with you all on Zoom at our rehearsal this week. 
 
Join Zoom Meeting:   https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8345956112  
 
Meeting ID: 834 595 6112 
 
Rehearsal Plan: 
 
The meeting will open around 7.15pm tomorrow night 
 
During our last rehearsal, I announced we would have a Super Hero theme this week. However, 
with the new iso tag project, I’m changing the theme to “Team CKC” – wear something in our 
CKC colours of pink and/or purple.  
 

 
 
Also, Vicki would like us all to have signs to hold up while we sing with a short message to Di 
Huber and River Blenders Chorus. Steph also emailed out some images to use as backgrounds 
if you want to.  
 
 

 
 

Circular Keys Chorus, Vocal Motion Chorus and River Blenders Chorus singing together  
on the risers in St Louis 2018 

 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8345956112


17 June 2020  

CHORUS SHOES 
 
The shoes have arrived!! Invoices have been sent to those 
ladies that still have to pay. A big thanks to Kath, who offered to 
pick the shoes up from the shop. 
 
The owner at the shop has also ordered some extra shoes – so 
if your feet have changed size due to Covid-19, he asked us to 
let you know you are welcome to swap the shoes for a different 
size if you need to. This will be up to you, once you have the shoes.  

 
A NOTE ABOUT GETTING TOGETHER 
 
One of our members recently asked about getting together for a CKC social gathering. 
Whilst this is a lovely idea, your management team have had to say no to this request. It 
is disappointing as I know we would all love to catch up face to face.  
 
In this uncertain time, the legislations and impacts on businesses and groups are so 
hard to keep up with. Did you know that if an employee catches public transport to work, 
the business can be found liable should the employee catch Covid-19? This is because 
it is deemed that the business is putting employees at risk by asking them to come to 
work. Whilst CKC is not a business, the management team feel we can’t afford the to be 
found liable should we have a get together where Covid-19 is spread.  
 
We ask that you please be patient and keep safe. Vicki has some ideas about how we 
can start to get back to rehearsals and we discussed these at our management team 
meeting. We all agreed that we need to wait until we see what happens once the 
restrictions are eased through the community and whether a second wave flares up. Our 
main concern is keeping our members safe and healthy, so we can all sing together 
again. What a celebration that will be.  

 
STAR OF THE WEEK 

 
Congratulations to our star for last week 

Noticed one of our CKC members doing something fabulous 
lately? Why not recognize them with a nomination for the 
Star of the Week? 
 
To nominate a member: Please email Jen Senior 
(jasenior@hotmail.com) with the member’s name and short 
description as to why you would like to nominate that person. 

 
UPCOMING BIRTHDAYS 
 
Karen Pike June 22 
Cheryl Wolfenden July 8 

Inese Kamenyitzky July 21 
Daniela Groeschel July 23 

 

mailto:jasenior@hotmail.com
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CHORUS PAYMENTS 
 

Please note that there is no option for cash payments 
available at this time and we ask you to use EFT for your 
payments to chorus. Please contact Sue Gray if you need 
further details, or if you have an issue that prevents you 
from paying using EFT. 
 
CKC Bank Account Details for online payments: 
Westpac Bank  
BSB 032170 
Account Number: 273702 
Account Name: Circular Keys Chorus Incorporated  
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How many choruses can you find in the puzzle? 
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